This is to inform you that the weather forecast looks good and as a result, our graduation will be held this evening! Here are a few reminders for our evening:
Graduates: please wear your gown, cap with tassel, sash, and the honour cord, if you received one at the grad gown pick up. Please dress respectfully under the grad gown.  
The ceremony will be held in the rugby field.  Please enter the field by the gate at the end of McKenna.  The gates to the rugby field will open at 4:30 and the ceremony will begin at 5:30. Staff will collect the parking pass and contact tracing sheet that must be filled out with the names and phone numbers of everyone in the vehicle. The staff usher will then assign a parking space. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Grads will exit their vehicle and go to the gym where they will line up for the ceremony.  They must be at the gym no later than 5:15. Grads will be required to wear a mask.
Family members and friends may also exit their vehicle. They are encouraged to bring their own chairs, as chairs will not be provided. Each carload will be seated as a group on the rugby field. Family members and friends will be required to wear a mask.
Our graduation ceremony will be live streamed. The link can be found later today on our school website and Facebook page.  
We will have a photographer taking pictures of the graduates as they receive their diploma.   Spectators are not permitted to leave their viewing area to approach the stage.
If you are looking for more ceremony details, there is a link on our school website. 
Be sure to check out our latest grad videos on Facebook. 
Congratulations to the class of 2021.

